
 

 
To All 
 
City of Sweet Home – Disaster Preparedness Planning Services RFP 
Evaluation Results 
 
November 2, 2021 
 
The scoring team has reviewed the proposals for the Disaster Preparedness Planning Services 
RFP.  Based on the submissions received, it appears that we did not articulate the project goals 
well enough in the scope.  The scoring team has decided to reject all proposals and revise the 
project scope, then re-issue the RFP.  The revised RFP is expected to advertise this fall. 

We thank you for participating in our solicitation process and invite your company to pursue the 
revised RFP upon advertisement.  You may subscribe for email notifications of RFP postings on 
the City website at https://www.sweethomeor.gov/newsletter/subscriptions. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I may be reached 
at 541-367-8969. 

Sincerely, 
Ray Towry 
City Manager 
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